

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Rocky Mountain rate hike

i message

Mary Suarez <marysuarez@frontiernet.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Wed, Jan 22, 2014 at 4:33 PM

Dear Public Service Commission,

We strongly object to the rate hike requested by Rocky Mountain Power for customers, especially the additional fee for customers who generate power with solar panels.

This past year our solar panels have generated more power each month than we have used and we are feeding power back to Rocky Mt. Power. We went to great expense for not only the panels but the meters and equipment that returns power to the grid. This was at no expense to Rocky Mt. Power.

We are helping to decrease the air pollution in Utah and to provide electrical power to Rocky Mt. Power which cost them nothing.

We do not think we should be additionally penalized with the proposed extra \$4.25 fee.

Mary and Mike Suarez PO Box 1186 Moab, UT 84532 phone #435-259-8317